IBRO Global Engagement workshop 2020 on “Neurodegenerative diseases”

COVID-19 Alert!
 
We know there is anxiety about COVID-19. We also know there are many university restrictions on travel and conference cancellations. Moreover, in light of the advice received from the University Grant Commission (UGC) vide letter number F. No. 1-14/2020 (Website) dated March 5, 2020, discouraging public gathering and spread of Novel Coronavirus (nCOVID-19), but we remain hopeful these will have eased by this year-end at the start of our event next year. 
We will keep you updated on the new dates when the situations in INDIA will be under control.
Thank you for your continued patience in these uncertain times.
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